
 

 

  
 
 
 

WHITE ROCK WIND FARM (MOD 6) 
 

 
26 November 2019 

 
The Independent Planning Commission received from the Proponent an updated 
Biodiversity Assessment Report (BAR) for the White Rock Wind Farm (MOD 6) Project, in the 
state’s New England Region, on Wednesday 23 October 2019. The updated Report includes 
additional ecological surveys and information about a proposed increase in land clearing. 
 
On Friday 25 October 2019, the Commission sought advice from the Department of 
Planning, Industry and Environment (the Department) regarding this update.  
 
On Friday 22 November 2019, the Department responded to the Commission with an 
assessment of the amended application.  
 
The updated BAR as well as the Department’s revised assessment have been published on 
the Commission’s website:  
https://www.ipcn.nsw.gov.au/projects/2019/08/white-rock-wind-farm-mod-6 
 
The Commission will accept written comments in relation to this additional information up 
until 5pm AEDT on Tuesday 3 December 2019.  Written comments can be submitted via: 
 

EMAIL:   ipcn@ipcn.nsw.gov.au 
 

POST:   Independent Planning Commission NSW 
    Level 3, 201 Elizabeth Street  
    SYDNEY NSW 2000 
 
Written comments will be carefully considered by the Commission as part of its decision-
making process. 
 
Should you have any questions, please contact the Commission Secretariat on  
(02) 9383 2100. 
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